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Brussels, December 7473016
Ref.: 100220/2016-BESZ15

Dear Mr Langen,

I refer to your letter of 23 November 2016 to all Member States, requesting contributions on
cases of national investigations of tax-related crimes.

I would like to inform you, on behalf of the Member States that, due to the Christmas break, not
all of them will be in a position to react to your request by 15 January 2017.

I thank you in advance for your understanding.

Yours sincerely, //2/6\ /\
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